
Legal Notice 

TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

SELECT BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Rye Select Board will hold a Public Hearing in accordance with RSA 31:95-b on 

Monday, May 13, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. at Rye Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870.  

The purpose of the hearing is to consider acceptance and expenditure of forty-seven thousand 

seven hundred eleven and 00/100 dollars ($47,711.00) in funds received from the Caroline C. 

Levine Charitable Foundation for the Rye Fire Department to be used for: 1.) $8,600 for a 

forcible entry door training prop; 2.) $26,346 for six Kenwood portable radios; 3.) $5,865 for an 

additional ultrasound device; 4.) $4,400 for two additional automated external defibrillators and 

supplies; and 5.) $2,500 for a jet ski thermal imaging camera. 
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